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Dear Sirs  
 
I am writing to state that I object in the strongest possible terms to the Brooklands Farm Development. 
 
As always with these developments the planners do not appear to accept that Whitstable is a small town with limited 
public resources..ie Schools, doctors, shops, excess traffic etc. 
 
We already have two new developments on the fringe of the town with hundreds of dwellings with no infrastructure 
whatsoever. This constant desire to use up every available green space cannot continue without consideration for the 
existing town residents without the necessary thought and consideration put in place to ease the pressure our precious 
facilities. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Rodger Winn 
 
Whitstable resident. 
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